
GCCC Meeting Minutes 

April 2, 2015 

 

 The GCCC held its April 2 meeting at the Greene County Courthouse Annex. Chairman Cobble 

opened the meeting in prayer. Secretary Houser read the minutes from the March 19 meeting. 

 Commissioner Waddle made a motion to accept the minutes from March 19. 

 Commissioner Claiborne seconded the motion. 

 The GCCC voted unanimously to accept the minutes. 

 

The GCCC had discussions on Section 3.05(Term Limits) 

The GCCC voted 5-2 in favor of exempting School Board Members and the Circuit Court Clerk. 

The GCCC discussed the idea of having referendum votes on tax increases. 

The GCCC voted 1-6 against allowing referendum on tax increases. 

The GCCC discussed confiscation of property. Commissioner Johnson drafted a section to address 

confiscation of property. 

Secretary Houser made a motion to use Commissioner Johnson’s draft and make it Section 3.16. 

Commissioner Waddle seconded the motion. 

The GCCC voted unanimously to approve this motion. 

 

Chairman Cobble stated that he would get some advice from the State Election Commission about 

Article 11. 

 

The GCCC had discussion about the limitations placed on the county commission by the                    

Conflict-of-Interest laws in the Charter. 

Chairman Pro Tem Wood made a motion to adjourn. 

Commissioner Davenport seconded the motion. 

The GCCC voted unanimously to adjourn. 

 

    


